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	This newsletter from PSNC is sent on Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays. It contains important information for those that work in the community pharmacy sector.

In this update: Over 3 million pharmacy flu vacs administered; Temporary Safeguarding Payment claims; PSNC's C-19 response in 2020/21.

Over 3 million flu vaccinations administered in eight weeks
Community pharmacy teams have proved yet again that they can deliver vital public health services at scale and pace, having administered over 3 million flu vaccinations under the national Flu Vaccination Service in just eight weeks, which is a new record for the sector. If vaccinations continue at this pace, pharmacies could be on track to top 4 million flu vaccinations this season.

Read more 
PSNC Policy Team Video Update
In this month's video, our Director of NHS Services praises the efforts of community pharmacy teams in breaking their previous flu vaccination record and reflects on how important this achievement is in demonstrating what pharmacies are capable of, given the right support.

Watch the update

Submission route for Temporary Safeguarding Payment claims
Earlier this month, PSNC reported on the introduction of a new electronic claims process for Temporary Safeguarding Payments coming into effect from 1st October 2021. However, as this change is not reflected in the October or November 2021 Drug Tariffs, contractors who wish to claim this payment must continue to print and complete a paper-based claim form to submit along with their copy of the FP34C submission document for that month.

PSNC expect the changes to be outlined in the December 2021 Drug Tariff at which point contractors can submit their claims for Temporary Safeguarding Payments via email to the NHS Business Services Authority (NHSBSA).

Learn more about Temporary Safeguarding Payments 

2020/21: COVID-19 Response 
The Coronavirus pandemic saw community pharmacy teams rushing to respond to the most significant healthcare crisis they and the NHS had ever faced. Throughout 2020/21, PSNC worked tirelessly to secure the monies, support, and tools that contractors needed to continue providing vital healthcare services. This work included securing contractual dispensations that allowed contractors greater flexibility regarding opening hours and temporary closures, along with emergency funding for the sector.

You can learn more about PSNC’s work to support community pharmacy contractors throughout the pandemic in our Annual Report.   
See PSNC's annual report online  
Watch the annual report through video 
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